

Leicester Road Nuneaton CV11 6AA

024 7675 7300 www.etonecollege.co.uk postbox@etonecollege.co.uk

ISM/TEM

14th June 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

I write to inform you that following the Year 11 Science exam today, your child is now only required to attend school as follows:-

- for revision sessions as detailed below
- for their scheduled examinations as detailed in their examination timetable

Please note that when pupils are in school, they must be in full school uniform and sign in and out in the cafe for health and safety reasons.

Revision sessions have been arranged as detailed below:-

| Date | Subject | Time |
|---------------------------------|---------------------|-----------------|
| Thursday 15 th June | Additional Science | 8.50am-12.30pm |
| Thursday 15 th June | Resistant Materials | 12.30-3.00pm |
| Friday 16 th June | Additional Science | 8.00am |
| | Biology | |
| Friday 16 th June | Resistant Materials | 11.30am-12.30pm |
| Monday 19 th June | Chemistry | 8.00am |
| Tuesday 20 th June | Physics | 8.50am-12.30pm |
| Wednesday 21 st June | Physics | 8.00am |

Those pupils who have been informed they are doing the ECDL course, should be in school as normal in full school uniform at 8.50am from Monday 19th June to Thursday 22nd June.

All Year 11 pupils are required to attend a 'Year 11 leavers' assembly' in full school uniform on Friday 30th June from 10.00-11.00am where we will look back and celebrate their time at Etone. Awards and certificates will be issued and pupils can collect their 'Class of 2017' hoodies if they have placed an order.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout your child's time at Etone College and especially during the examination season.

I wish you all a safe and enjoyable summer break and look forward to celebrating your child's examination results. Results can be collected from the Sixth Form on Thursday 24th August at 10.00am.

Yours faithfully

Mr I Smith Headteacher

